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Dear Parent/Carer of Pupils in Year 3 and Year 4       November 2024 

 

Pupils in Years 3 and 4 will be making a Trip to The Museum of Liverpool on 3rd December 2024, to 

attend a Stone, Bronze and Iron Age Britain Workshop. 

This Workshop will involve being near animal fur, and we need to let the venue know if any of our pupils 

have an allergy. Please indicate on this survey. 

We will be travelling by train and will need to leave school promptly at 9.15am, please ensure your child 

arrives into school on time for registration. 

We ask parents for a small contribution of £3 towards this trip, which is being heavily subsidised by the 

PTA. 

Please ensure your child has a warm/waterproof coat/jacket, they should wear their full school uniform. 

We will return to school in time for normal end of school day. 

Those children eligible for a free school meal will  be provided with a packed lunch from school. Those 

not, please provide a packed lunch from home. 

Please provide your child with their normal snack item. 

All items should be in a plastic/paper bag rather than lunchboxes for ease when travelling. 

Please respond to this survey. 

Thank you  

Year 3 and Year 4 Class Teachers 


